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November 29th, 2022
Dear Mayfair families,

| write to you with great news impacting our school in the new year. As you may be
aware, we have been making great progress with the construction of our newest
addition to Mayfair School. This is the fourth capital upgrade to Mayfair, and we are
proud to partner with The School District of Philadelphia in support of our students. Our
new, six-classroom addition is on schedule to open in January 2023! | have been
working closely with the building team, and | am delighted that we will be able to offer
our students a brand-new, state-of-the-art learning environment.

The grand opening of our new classrooms will also allow us to move back to a single
schedule for all of our students. Beginning January 4th, 2023 we will modify our school
start and end times so that our entire K-8 school can operate with the same start and
end time for every student. This will allow families with students in multiple grades to
share the same start and end times and create smoother transitions throughout our day.

Currently and through Friday, December 23rd, 2022, our student start and end times will

remain as follows:
e K-2nd: 8:30 AM - 3:09 PM
e 3rd-8th: 8:15 AM - 2:54 PM

As of January 4th 2023, our first day back from Winter Break, all students in
grades K-8th will operate on a 8:15 AM - 2:54 PM bell schedule.

| look forward to the opportunity to streamline our school community schedule in the
new year, and | thank you in advance for your support and flexibility.

Thank you,

William Day
Principal



